Notice of Meeting

DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
The Department of the Lottery announces CANCELLATION of the following public meetings:

DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday, February 17, 2016, 1:30 p.m., Eastern Time, and Thursday, February 18, 2016, 9:30 a.m., Eastern Time
PLACE: Florida Lottery Headquarters, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETINGS: The public meetings scheduled for February 17, 2016, and February 18, 2016, for the Evaluation Team to discuss and evaluate the Replies submitted in response to Invitation to Negotiate (ITN), Project Number 066-14/15: Lottery Gaming System and Related Commodities & Services have been cancelled and will not be rescheduled. The public meetings were noticed in the February 9, 2016, edition of the Florida Administrative Register.
